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This makes no sense. How can Oregon greenlight nuclear facilities without knowing 

where to dispose of the highly toxic waste they produce? Without a feasible and 

funded plan for safe waste disposal, nuclear energy is a dangerous and impractical 

energy option. Bills like this make me believe those backing nuclear power as an 

energy option want to take advantage of Oregonians, and just see what they can get 

away with! 


